
 

    

 

Communications Code of Behaviour 

Social Media platforms and group chats are  part of our everyday lives. 

These are amazing tools to use for team communications. 

All members at Joeys Netball Club, are expected to use these methods of communication 
responsibly.  

Team chats and groups are not a forum to air grievances.  It is expected that this be done 
privately and confidentially through the Team Manager or if not appropriate then direct to 
the Joeys Executive Committee or the Joeys Member Protection Information Officer. 

Individuals are responsible for their site content and must ensure that postings relating to 
netball are appropriate.  

Inappropriate content may include information that is intended to harass, bully, offend, 
intimidate or humiliate others.  

Breaches of Codes of conduct (Joeys Netball Club, SSNA, and Netball NSW Member 
Protection Policy) will be investigated in line with Netball NSW disciplinary policy.   

  

 

   

  
 

 


